
May 21, 2021 

Dear Families, 

STAAR and AP exams continue this week! Below is the testing schedule for the week of May 17th.  Please note if your student has an 

exam, and if they will be on campus or not. 

 

Date Test Grade Levels Testing Notes 

Tuesday, May 25th  • 6th Math STAAR 

• 7th Math STAAR 

• 8th Math STAAR 
 

• All 6th, 7th & 8th 
grade students 
(virtual and in-
person) 

 

• All 6th, 7th, & 8th grade 
students must report to 
campus. 

• All 9th-12th students will 
attend school virtually from 
home. 

Wednesday, May 
26th  

• 6th Reading 
STAAR 

• 7th Reading 
STAAR 

• 8th Reading 
STAAR 

 

• All 6th, 7th & 8th 
grade students 
(virtual and in-
person) 

 

• All 6th, 7th, & 8th grade 
students must report to 
campus. 

• All 9th-12th students will 
attend school virtually from 
home. 

Thursday, May 27th • 8th Grade Science 
STAAR 

• All 8th grade 
students 

 

• All 8th grade students must 
report to campus for testing. 

• All other students will attend 
class as they normally do. 

 

Last Week of 
School Schedule 

Students’ last week of school will be Monday, June 7- Thursday, June 10.  It is important for students to attend 
on these days because much of our school funding depends on attendance counts.  With that in mind, we have 
planned lots of fun activities for everyone! 

 
Device Return Students will need to return all YES Prep devices for the summer.  This is when our school can clean up the 

computers, run updates, and prepare them for use next year.  Please make sure that you can return your device 
on one of the following days: 

• Thursday, June 10th: All in-person students will turn in laptops 

• Friday, June 11th: All virtual students will return their laptops. 

Summer Meal 
Delivery 

For students to receive free breakfast and lunch meals delivered directly to their homes this summer, families 
must OPT IN to our summer meal delivery service!   



• The link will be live through Friday, May 28th. 

• Current meal delivery service will end June 11th. 

• Summer meal delivery service will run from June 14-August 13.  Meals will be delivered once a week. 

Covid-19 
Exposure or 
positive tests 

• For virtual learners, we are requesting that if a student tests positive for Covid-19, please let Ms. Garcia 
know.  

• For on-campus learners, we are requesting that if a student tests positive, is exposed to a positive case, 
or has two or more symptoms, please Ms. Garcia 

• Ms. Garcia: (281) 546-3186 or Natalie.garcia@yesprep.org  

 

Thank you for all your support in this school year! 

Stephanie Gounder 

Principal, YES Prep Brays Oaks 

mailto:Natalie.garcia@yesprep.org

